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COVID-19 Bulletin and Horizon Bulletin satisfaction survey 

 

Let us know how satisfied you are with the COVID-19 Bulletin and Horizon Bulletin by 

completing a short survey by April 15.  

 

Please click here, or access it through Skyline’s homepage.  

 

Your insights will help us continue to improve the internal corporate communication 

email process so that Horizon employees and physicians receive important information 

in an efficient and accessible way.  

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/Lists/COVID19HorizonBulletinSatisfactionSurvey/NewForm.aspx?Source=https%3A%2F%2Fskyline%2Erha%2Drrs%2Eca%2FCorCov19%2FLists%2FCOVID19HorizonBulletinSatisfactionSurvey%2Foverview%2Easpx

